
An Invitation  
to  

 the City of Santa Cruz  
Commission for the Prevention of Violence Against Women’s 
  ANNUAL PUBLIC HEARING and 30th ANNIVERSARY 

CELEBRATION 
 

Wednesday, October 5, 2011 
Council Chambers, 809 Center St, Santa Cruz 

2-3 p.m. Reception 
   3 – 5 p.m. Commission Presentations & Public Comments 

 
Come share your comments, ideas, and concerns regarding domestic violence and sexual assault 
within the City of Santa Cruz. We want to hear your event ideas, thoughts on future 
programming for the Commission, information on local resources, and how you think we are 
doing.  
If you are unable to attend the meeting, you can also e-mail or fax your comments to the 
Commission via fax 420-5011, e-mail cpvaw@cityofsantacruz.com or 809 Center St, Rm 10. 
Santa Cruz 95060 

Community Television will be filming this event. Anonymity is no ensured for this public hearing.     t 
Spanish interpreting available. 
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